
From: Sherri Sprouse [mailto:ssprouse@copiahbank.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 10:45 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
As an employee of one of the nations 8000 community banks, I would like to 
make you aware of the strong opposition I have to the special assessment fee  
you recently imposed on our banks.  Putting the burden back on community 
banks 
is NOT the solution to this economic mess.  There are other courses of 
action  
that could be and NEED to be pursued!    
 
I feel that this staggering burden is directly related to the greed, 
incompetence 
and sins of the Wall Street firms that have crippled this nation's economy 
and we 
should not have to pay the price! 
 
For the record,  I imply STRONG OPPOSITION to this decision. 
 
Sherrie Sprouse 
Assistant Vice President 
Copiah Bank, N.A. 


